
Pre-K/ESL Board Report- October 2024 

 
Field Trip 

Our first field trip of the year was an absolute success. We went to the STL Zoo on Friday, 
October 4th. The weather was gorgeous and the kids (and parents) had a blast!   

Our next field trip will be in December.  We will be heading to Florissant Civic Center Theater to 
see a live performance of ‘Rapunzel.’ 

Family Engagement 

We are ready for Parent/Teacher conferences.  We have almost all of our families signed up to 
come in and meet with us to discuss their child(ren)’s progress.  

We are working to lock down a date for our annual Gingerbread Night…stay tuned!   

Screening 

I am still doing screenings as parents call and request.  Currently, our program is full and we 
have started a waitlist.   

ESL 
Things are going well.  Mr. Rivera has been doing a great job working with our ESL students! 


